From: claire Court  

Sent: 04 May 2017 18:03

To: Planning

Subject: 15/00837/OUT

Dear sir/madam,

                    As a resident of Langford Village, Bicester, I am writing to voice my extreme concern over the proposal to build 180 houses off Gavray drive. I walk the meadows and surrounding area on a weekly basis, often with my young children. It concerns me greatly that this is on of the few 'natural' green spaces we have left in the local area. There is a lot of wildlife within its vicinity and it's a valuable community space where we can safely take our children to experience nature and teach them the importance of our wildlife and eco system. 

I certain that to building the proposed houses directly adjacent to this will have a detrimental effect on the area not only for the wildlife but also for myself as a resident .  It is refreshing to be in an area that has such a beautiful space for us and our small children to use within walking distance and adds a certain desirability to the area that will no longer be there for myself, especially considering the huge amounts of development that are already du to commence at wretchwick Farm.

Claire court

34 Merganser Drive

Bicester 

Ox26 6uq

Sent from my iPad

